Information Sheet
CPMC Annual Meeting 2015

Miscellaneous Information to help you prepare for your time at Annual Meeting 2015:

Children’s Activities will be offered on-site on Friday and Saturday from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm for children in pre-K and until 6:00 pm for Kindergarten and older.  Children will dine with their parents for all meals (including the noon meals).  Please see the enclosed Children’s Activities Registration Form to sign up children for the activities designed especially for them!  

Dress in layers for your comfort.  All spaces are air conditioned. 

The Registration Form spans both sides of the sheet.  Sign up for Workshops on the back of the form.  Choose one workshop on Friday & one or two on Saturday on the Registration Form from the list provided on the Workshop at Annual Meeting page (both sides of the sheet )included.  You are encouraged to register for Annual Meeting as soon as possible.  Rates for registration go up on May 1 and again on June 1.

The Thursday evening meal will be catered by the Hmong Mennonite Church and will be available to everyone who registers for it on the Registration form.  This meal is by donation received at the time of the meal.  The Friday night meal will be in local restaurants near the workshops (both off-site and the ones that take place at Woodland Hills Church).  These meals are NOT included in the Registration fee.  But, we are having 2 socials (and they are both included in the fee!)  Please let us know you will be attending so we can plan quantities.

Some of the Friday workshops will take you off campus and supper that evening will be in restaurants.  There will not be a meal offered at Woodland Hills that evening. The Friday evening meal is not included in the Registration fee.  

On Friday evening, those staying in the designated hotels will have the opportunity to gather in their hotel meeting room for a time of debriefing and sharing about their workshop experiences.  Those staying in private homes are encouraged to engage their hosts in conversation around this topic.

If you have attended Annual Meeting in the last 2 years, bring your CPMC cup for a “refill” schedule!
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